Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENTAL PROTECTION
Division of State Lands
The Department of Environmental Protection-Division of State Lands announces a public meeting to which all persons are invited.

DATE AND TIME: March 26, 2025; 1:00 p.m. - 3:00 p.m.

PLACE: 1937 Banana Grove Rd., Moore Haven, FL 33471; Virtual, Microsoft Teams: 
https://teams.microsoft.com/l/meetup-join/19%3ameeting_NjY5MDEwZjYtNjUzYy00ZWZhLWE2MzUtZjFlODVlM2JlNzc0%40thread.v2/0?context=%7b%22Tid%22%3a%22679d4c83-aea2-4635-b4f1-9f5012551b6a%22%2c%22Oid%22%3a%22e96e6302-815d-489b-96d6-1eb3a7e053e8%22%7d

Meeting ID: 270 376 962 970 

Passcode: za7xc7Gy 

OR +1(850)629-7330, passcode 753816854#

GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: 

1) Call to Order and Quorum Check

2) Introductions and Preliminary Matters

3) Approval/Amendment of Draft Agenda

4) Approval/Amendment of Draft Minutes, meeting March 13, 2024

5) FWC WMA Report 

6) FEC WMA Management Plan: update on activity status

7) Updates and feedback from last year: a. hunting and take of non-native reptiles, b. Everglades to Gulf Conservation Area Easements

8) New Business/Public Input/ Announcements

9) Elect New Officers

10) Next Meeting

A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: Paula House at paulatoo@gmail.com

Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 48 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Paula House at paulatoo@gmail.com. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).

If any person decides to appeal any decision made by the Board with respect to any matter considered at this meeting or hearing, he/she will need to ensure that a verbatim record of the proceeding is made, which record includes the testimony and evidence from which the appeal is to be issued.

For more information, you may contact: Paula House at paulatoo@gmail.com
